ELIZABETH FORWARD ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION
2024 FOOTBALL AND CHEER REGISTRATION

IT'S ALMOST TIME TO REGISTER FOR THE 2024 FOOTBALL AND CHEER SEASON! Registration
will open on Friday, March 1st and close on Friday, March 22nd. REGISTRATION IS ONLINE
r website EFAAWARRIORS.OR
You MUST register and pay the registration fee online to sign up your participant.

EFAA is part of the Western Pennsylvania Youth Football League (WPYFL), therefore teams are
categorized by the GRADE the participant is entering for the upcoming school year/season. The football
and cheerleading teams are as follows:

*Division 1 (5th & 6th Grade) *Sixth Graders are our “Seniors”

*Division 2 (3rd & 4th Grade)

*Division 3 (K-2nd Grade) *Participants must be enrolled in Kindergarten for the
2024-2025 school year.

*Beginning this year, cheerleading squads will be capped at 40 participants per division.
This will be on a first come, first serve basis during online registration. After a division has
reached 40 participants registered online, the system will automatically place individuals on a
waitlist.You will not pay registration fee when placed on a waitlist. At this time, there is no
guarantee additional participants will be added to any cheer division. The board will review and
make a decision after the In Person Follow Up Sessions and coaching positions have been
filled.

1- Visit efaawarriors.org between 3/1 and 3/22 to register, provide required
information/documentation and submit payment for registration fee. Cost for the 2024 season is
$140.00 for individual and $220.00 for family (2 or more)

2- Attend ONE of two, In Person Follow Up Sessions to be held on Tuesday 3/26 and Wednesday 4/10
at the EFMS Cafeteria from 6pm-8pm.

3- Bring TWO, UNDATED checks made payable to EFAA to the In Person Session of your choice.
One check for $150 and another check for $200(individual)/$250(family). These are for Parent
Participation and Uniform Deposit. The checks will remain uncashed and will be returned to you
after completion of parent participation and after uniform is returned in good condition.

4-You will receive mandatory fundraising materials and additional information for the 2024 season at
the In Person Follow Up session. These evenings function as an “open house”, drop in anytime
between 6pm-8pm on 3/26 or 4/10. The process should take approximately 30 mins or less!

All Participants Must Reside in the School District.
Questions or Concerns? Email efaafootballandcheer@hotmail.com or message us on our Facebook page ELIZABETH FORWARD
ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION.
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